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MD 2 Northbound (Arnold) - Safety and Accessibility Project 

Public Open House Scheduled for January 30, 2025
The Maryland State Highway Administration (SHA) invites you 
to attend a public open house for proposed improvements 
along northbound MD 2 in Anne Arundel County. The project 
extends from US 50 to Arnold Road. The design is currently 
30% complete. The project team is seeking public input as the 
design continues toward the 65% design milestone.

Public Open House Winter 2025

Project Overview 
The purpose of the MD 2 project is to improve traffic 
operations, safety and pedestrian and bicycle connections.  
The scope of the project includes:

••	 a continuous third through-lane along northbound MD 2 
from US 50 to Arnold Road,

••	 bicycle facilities from MD 648F (Baltimore Annapolis 
Boulevard) to Baltimore Annapolis Boulevard/Old 
Frederick Road,

••	 Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA)-compliant sidewalks 
and ramps from Chautaugua Road to Arnold Road,

••	 a shared-used path along westbound Arnold Road/
Severn Way from MD 2 to the Baltimore Annapolis 		
Trail and,

••	 modifications to the existing intersection of Baltimore 
Annapolis Boulevard/Old Frederick Road.

The State Highway Administration will hold a public open 
house, 5 - 7 p.m. Thursday, January 30, 2025, at Anne 
Arundel Community College (Dining Hall), 101 College 
Parkway, Arnold. The open house will provide attendees 
with an opportunity to view project details on maps and 
displays. Project team members will be available to listen 
to your feedback and answer questions. This information 
may be used to improve and advance the development of 
the project. There will be no formal presentation. You may 
arrive at any time during the open house hours and walk 
through the display area at your own pace.

Attend the
Public Open House

For More Information
For additional information about the 
MD 2 Northbound (Arnold) – Safety and 
Accessibility Project, please visit the Project 
Portal at: https://bit.ly/MDOTSHA-MD2-
US50-to-Arnold-Rd or use the QR to the right. Scan Here

Request for Assistance
The Maryland Relay Service can assist teletype users at 7-1-1. 
Persons requiring translation assistance should send an email 
to: SHATitleVI@mdot.maryland.gov. Please indicate the desired 
language in the subject line. 

French:

Spanish:

Chinese:

Korean:
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ATTEND THE PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE
WHEN WHERE

Thursday
January 30, 2025

5 - 7 p.m.
*Inclement Weather Date: Thursday, February 6, 2025

Anne Arundel Community College
(Dining Hall)

101 College Parkway
Arnold, MD 21012

*If county public school activities are canceled or if the snow emergency plan is in effect, the public open house will be held on the inclement weather date.

MEETING PARKING AND ENTRANCE MAP


